
Attorney Representation Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Stakeholder's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the recent 

developments regarding our attorney representation. 

As of [Insert Effective Date], [Attorney's Name] has taken over as our legal representative. 

[He/She/They] will be handling all legal matters going forward and can be reached at [Attorney's 

Contact Information]. 

We are confident that this change will enhance our legal strategy and provide us with the best 

possible representation. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


